
Compost bags are available free of charge at the 
Town Office. Please keep them at a manageable 
weight and remember no rocks or garbage! 
Compost is scheduled to be picked up Monday & 
Wednesdays (if time & weather permits) 
 
Branches should be stacked on the boulevard piled 
parallel to the road in no more than 8-10 foot 
lengths. The reason we like to have them alongside 
the boulevard is for easy access and removal. 
Removal with the skid steer can damage 
boulevards so keeping them on a harder surface 
makes it easier for everyone. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

THE COUNCIL COLUMN 
 

The Council column is designed to share 
upcoming projects, accomplishments, ideas etc. 
from council. 
 

Dust Control was applied on May 11th 
 

Street Sweeping was done on June 2nd. 
 

The Commissionaires were here at the end of 
May. During a tour around town it was noted 
there were quite a few nuisance properties. 
Most of the properties noted, have untidy yards 
with piles of materials stored improperly.   
Storage of miscellaneous property needs to be 
off the ground and stacked neatly because rats, 
mice and skunks make their homes in these 
types of areas. Lots of yards have “junked” 
vehicles; all vehicles, boats, trailers, etc.   need 
to be licensed properly, or covered with a tarp. 
Temporary sheds, have taken a beating this 
year with the winds being so strong.   Ripped 
and torn coverings need to be replaced or 
removed.   
 

The Commissionaires will be back at the end of 
June and will be reviewing the town. Please do 
your part and keep our town looking neat & 
tidy. Thank you. 
 

 

You can view our nuisance bylaw on the town’s 
website @ www.townofstarcity.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please contact the Town Office 
@ 306-863-2282 if you have any questions  

or concerns. 

 

Next council meeting is Monday, June 14th, 2021 
 ~ 4:30pm @ the Town Office ~ 

Everyone is welcome; however, we only have limited seating due to 
Covid-19 guidelines & restrictions. Please call the Town Office if you 
would like to sit in. Masks are mandatory. 

            

          The Star City Volunteer Fire Department  
          is looking for new members. If interested, please  

         contact Fire Chief, Darryl Cote @ 921-7224  
           or any member from the Fire Brigade. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 2021 CENSUS REMINDER!! 

2021 CENSUS – PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO COMPLETE  
If you have not already filled out your 2021 census forms, 
please take the time to do so. If you need help, or need a 
computer to use – please contact the town office and we will  
assist you. 
 
The census paints a portrait of Canada's population and the 
places where we live. Information from the census will ensure 
that your community has the data it needs for planning 
schools, daycare, housing, hospitals, emergency services, 
roads, public transportation, and employment skills training. 

 

 

 

 

Please be mindful when having a backyard fire and watch  
the weather carefully (i.e windy, dry conditions, etc.)  
Be considerate of your neighbors i.e smoke from  
campfires can sometimes be a nuisance to others.  
Please keep watch of your fire at all times and have a way to 
put out the fire close to your  fire pit (watering hose or 
bucket of water). Have fun & Stay safe.  
 

 

 

BYLAW 520-2020 – A BYLAW TO PROVIDE FOR THE CONTROL OF 
ALL-TERRAIN VEHICLES WITHIN THE TOWN BOUNDRIES 

 

1. a) The operator is in the act of taking the most direct 
route to or from his point of origin within the Town of Star 
City corporate limits to a point outside the Town of Star 
City corporate limits (direct in direct out). All-Terrain 
Vehicles are not to be used as a mode of transportation 

within the Town of Star City. 
 

 To view the full bylaw please visit our website at 
www.townofstarcity.com or call the town office  

for more information. 

http://www.townofstarcity.com/


 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 TOWN OFFICE HOURS 
MONDAY – FRIDAY 
8:00AM - 4:30PM 

CLOSED FOR LUNCH FROM 12:00-12:30 
PH: 306-863-2282 

 

 
 

 COMMUNITY PANTRY 
Sometimes our home food supplies can become low, 
especially in this frustrating time of Covid-19. 
The Star City United Church through the Caring and 
Sharing fund is offering a Star City Community Pantry 
where you can come and select a few items which 
would be helpful to you from the donated food items 
available at the time. 
The Community Pantry will be available at the Star City 
United Church once a week on Thursdays: 
                                 7:00pm - 8:00pm 
*You must wear a mask when you enter and adhere to 
the sanitizing procedures and distancing according to 
Government regulations. 
 

To maintain distance, we ask that only one person at a 
time enter the church to access the pantry and only one 
person per family a week (small children are welcome 
to accompany a parent) 
 

Donations of non-perishable food items (please check 
best before dates), and financial donations are 
welcome. Please drop off food items and or/money at 
the church. If the church is not open please leave food 
items at the Town Office and post mail money 
donations to: Star City UC 

Box 276 
Star City, SK 
S0E 1P0 

 

The Star City Rec Board is now accepting applications for:  
local community group funding requests for Saskatchewan Lotteries 
Community Grant Fund. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Anita Tkachuk 
 @ 306-863-2282 
 

The Saskatchewan Lotteries Community Grant Program is a partnership 
among Sask Sport Inc., SaskCulture Inc. and the Saskatchewan Parks and 
Recreation Association Inc. and assists in the development of sport, 
culture and recreation programs by providing funds to non-profit 
community organizations operated by volunteers. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star City United Church summer schedule: 
 

-Regular worship services Sunday’s 10:00 AM until 
the end of June. 
 

-No services for July and August 
 (the Pantry remains open 7-8 PM Thursdays) 
 

-September 5, Sunday, Coffee Gathering, 10:00 AM 
(bring your own thermos of coffee) 
 

-September 12, Sunday, regular services begin at 
10:00 AM. 
 

STAR CITY LIBRARY NEWS: 
Anyone who comes into the Library and checks out an item (DVD or 
book) will have their name entered to win a prize. The more times you 
come in, the more chances you will have to win.  

Congratulations to the May winner – Rodney Smith 
 

Seed Spheres– During the Month of June visit the Star City Library and 
have some fun with seed spheres!!  
For more information contact Dena 
 @ the Library 306-863-4364 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the 
Star City Graduation Class of 2021 

 

Grad is scheduled for Saturday, June 12th at the 
Main Street Memories park – at this time 
numbers are limited so it will be by invitation 
only. Thank you for your understanding.  
 

The school would like to send out a THANK YOU 
to everyone who donated their bottles during 
the month of May. If you still have bottles you 
would like to donate, please contact the school 
at 306-863-2353. 
 

Next SCC meeting is June 7th – if you would like 
to attend, please contact Rob at the school for 
a link to join. 
 

The last day of school is June 28th. Have a great 
summer!! 

The Star City Pentecostal Tabernacle is hosting a  
ROBOTICS EVENT for kids ages K to 12 years. 

 

When: July 5th – 8th from 10:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Registration fee is only $5.00/person, this includes all the 
materials to build your very own robot. If interested, 

please contact 306-921-3439 to register! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Father’s Day 

is Sunday,  

June 20th 

Library Hours: 
Monday – 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Tuesday – 1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Wednesday – 9:00am to 12:00pm 
Thursday – 1:00pm to 5:00pm 

Friday 1:00pm – 4:00pm 

 

First Day of 

Summer is 

June 20th 

Kindergarten 
Registration 

 
If your child will be 
entering kindergarten 
or if you are new to 
Star City School you 
can register them 
online at www.nesd.ca.  
 

If you have any 
questions, please 

contact the school at 
306-863-2353 

 

http://www.saskculture.sk.ca/
http://www.spra.sk.ca/
http://www.nesd.ca/

